
 Dear parents, guardians and school community, 

 Welcome to our  second newsle�er for 2023.  It's hard to 
 believe we are already halfway through the year and the 
 last day of Term 2 is tomorrow  Saturday 24 June 2023! 
 Enjoy your holidays and we will see you back for Term 3 on 
 Saturday 15 July  . 

 You can find all our term dates on the website  here  . 

 We will also be issuing the student Semester One reports 
 tomorrow. Note: if you won’t be at school this weekend, 
 please reach out to your teacher for more informa�on on 
 how to get them. 

 Introducing the new Commi�ee 
 In May we held our annual Annual General Mee�ng and 
 would like to share details of our  2023 Commi�ee 
 members. 
 President - Vacant 
 Vice-President  -  Georgina (Durda) Bier 
 Educa�on Officer  -  Mark (Vlado) Jakopanetz 
 Treasurer  -  Ivan Dokaza 
 Secretary  -  Sally Pintaric 

 Thank you  to our out-going Commi�ee members who 
 have contributed much of their �me and have done such a 
 wonderful job in se�ng up and running the school over 
 the last 2 years. 

 President - Karmila Anic* 
 Secretary - Danica Kustura 
 Treasurer - Tom Kustura 
 Design Officer - Daniela Kustura 
 *  Karmila will con�nue on as Principal/Teacher of the 
 school. 

 Our President and other commi�ee member roles are 
 s�ll vacant!  Volunteers play a vital role in our school and 
 we would love to hear from you if you would like to 
 contribute to the success of our school and its future 
 direc�on. 
 If you would like to learn more and support our school 
 community please reach out to current members or our 
 teachers for more informa�on. 

 Croa�an School of Language & Culture Melbourne Inc. 
 69 Hodgkinson Street 

 Cli�on Hill VIC 3068 
 croa�anschoolmelbourne@gmail.com
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 Croa�an Studies Founda�on grant 
 We are very excited to share that we received our delivery 
 of teacher and student educa�onal materials! These new 
 dic�onaries, teaching resources and student books were 
 purchased through a $2000  Croa�an Studies Founda�on 
 grant  and are already in use and available across all the 
 class groups and supplement the learning in class. 

 We are in the process of applying for the 2023 grant and 
 will keep you posted when we have updates! 

 School photos 
 Are almost ready for purchase!  In term 3 we will be  selling 
 our class photos taken in March. Keep a lookout for more 
 details soon.  Proceeds will be used to fund new teaching 
 resources for students. 

 2023 Parent’s Survey and Google review �me! 
 We are always looking at improving based on feedback 
 from our community and we’d love to hear our parent and 
 student experiences by  comple�ng a quick survey  .  Please 
 take a few minutes to complete it by clicking the image 
 below.  It will close on 28 July 2023. 
 Your feedback is  confiden�al  and greatly valued. 

 Save the Date - Family Socials 
 When:  Sunday 23 July 2023 
 Where:  Terminus Hotel  , Fitzroy North 
 Time: 2-4pm 
 Keep an eye out for our plans to get our families 
 together this year for a casual catch up. Watch this space… 

 Housekeeping 
 A reminder as we head into the colder months to dress 
 children appropriately and keep children at home if they 
 are unwell. 

 Child Safety Policy 
 Croa�an School of Language and Culture 
 Melbourne is commi�ed to the Victorian 
 Child Safe Standards & acknowledges that 
 Child Safeguarding is everyone’s 
 responsibility. The school’s Child Safety Policy 
 and Code of Conduct is on our  website  . 

https://www.croatianschoolmelbourne.org.au/school-info
https://forms.gle/BLTNvysWEUpvmeYL9
https://terminus.com.au/
https://www.croatianschoolmelbourne.org.au/school-info


 Check out our students using the new school 
 resources. Thank you Croa�an Studies 
 Founda�on!! 


